
 

Dear Sir,  

Greetings from the Department of Naval Architecture and Marine Engineering of MIST! 

It is an immense pleasure to inform you that, like previous years, the NAME department of MIST is going to 

publish the fifth edition of the yearly departmental magazine "The SAIL-2020". Preparations have been 

commenced to make it the best one. 

You are humbly requested to be a part of us by providing articles, write ups, experience, poems, facts etc.  

The last date of submission of the Articles would be 20th February, 2021. Soft copies of articles to be mailed as 

word document to rafi.mashrur@name.mist.ac.bd for our convenience of proof reading and formatting, after 

which they would go through our editorial committee for final publishing. 

Gratitude in advance for contributing whole heartedly and make "The SAIL-2020" worth reading.  

Thanking You 

 
Head 

Naval Architecture and Marine Engineering Department, 

Military Institute of Science and Technology, 

Mirpur Cantonment, Mirpur, Dhaka-1216. 
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